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Phil Waterson 
123 River Road 
Riverdale, New Hampshire 03451 

Dear Mr. Waterson: 

I am pleased to appoint you to a three-year term on the River Local Advisory Committee. Your 
term will begin on March 10,2012, and end on March 10,2015. The success ofthe NH Rivers Management 
and Protection Program relies heavily on the commitment ofcitizen volunteers like yourself, and we sincerely 
appreciate your willingness to serve on the committee. 

As a member of the River Local Advisory Committee, your responsibilities are to: 
1) advise the Commissioner ofthis Department, the statewide Rivers Management Advisory Committee, and 
the municipalities through which the River flows, on matters pertaining to the management of the 
river; 2) consider and comment on any federal, state, or local governmental plans to approve, license, fund, or 
construct facilities that would alter the resource values and characteristics for which the river was designated; 
3) develop or assist in the development and local adoption of a local river corridor management plan under 
RSA 483: 10; and 4) report annually to the Rivers Management Advisory Committee and the Commissioner 
on the status ofcompliance with relevant federal and state laws and regulations, local ordinances, and plans. I 
have attached a copy ofRSA 483, the Rivers Management and Protection Act, a fact sheet about the Program 
and the River. 

You may wish to contact , Committee Chair, at _(--1 or Chair email address, for the 
next meeting date and location. Jacquie Colburn, Rivers C.oordinator, will be glad to answer any questions 
you may have about the Rivers Program or your responsibilities. You may reach Jacquie at 271-2959. 

Congratulations on your appointment and thank you for your dedication to the rivers ofNew Hampshire. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas S. Burack 
Commissioner 
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cc: 	 Board ofSelectmen 

____, Chairman, Ashuelot River LAC (via e~mail) 
_____, Director, Region Planning Commission (via e-mail) 
Jacquie Colburn, Rivers Coordinator, DES Watershed Bureau (via e-mail) 
Public Information Office (via e-mail) 
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